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For this year’s update of the AIS Group Exemption, I requested that the following newly-
eligible affiliates be added to the roster of AIS subordinates for Section 501 (c) (3) 
recognition: 
 

a. Iris Society of Minnesota 
b. Waco Iris Society 
c. Columbus Iris Society 

 
I reported that the Magic Valley Iris Society had been disbanded. 
 
For next year’s update, so far I have been contacted by the Eastern North Carolina Iris 
Society. Other potential affiliate applicants have until August 2011 to get their requests to 
me in time for this year’s AIS group exemption submittal to the IRS. 

 
Bob Plank 
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